Dear Parents and Carers,

In light of the current circumstances, a number of household’s financial position may have changed.
Some of those households will now be finding it difficult to access food for their families. In order to
help our school community, we have pulled together some information that may be useful.

Please find attached, a poster from Leeds City Council for those who are finding it hard to access
food, with details of how to get a referral.

The Government has now agreed to fund the cost of free school meals for eligible pupils not in
school over Easter. Those families will receive a voucher to purchase food at a range of
supermarkets. This support will not cover future holidays.

If you believe your circumstances have changed and your child should now be eligible for free school
meals. Please read the information attached on how to apply.

Also attached are details of how to claim emergency food through the Local Welfare Support
Team, Leeds Food Aid Network and We Care Leeds.

We will be uploading these documents and other support information to the school website in the
parent section for easy access.

If you live in a different authority to Leeds, please check your council website for similar information.

Thank you for your support.

Stay safe, take care.

Emma Sullivan
Principal



